
Mandy Dash 
 

I object to this Class 2 Air Pollution Permit being issued as written due to inadequate
meteorological monitoring around the most affected populated areas. Hudbay has three planned
storage areas, only two are in the permit. The third will be added as an amendment. With the
addition of the third area, Hudbay will likely trigger the requirements for a Class 1 Permit. Since
Hudbay is not providing enough information about its long term plans, it would be wise to
anticipate that and issue a Class 1 Permit now! The lives of the people living in close proximity
depend on it.


